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Thursday 1st December 2022 

 

 

Dear parents 

 

On Thursday 8th December, St Levan School will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas 

Jumper Day. We’re asking families to donate 50p (or however much they can give), to support 

children in the UK and around the world. By taking part we’ll be helping kids who don’t have the 

basics they need to survive – like food, school or medicine – to start seeing the magic in the world 

again. 

 

There’s no need to buy a new jumper – you can turn an old sweater into a sparkly new creation. If you 

want to get crafty there are decorating ideas available on the Save the Children website: 

 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity 

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success. 

Together, we can make the world better with a sweater. 

 

Woolly wishes, 

 

 

St Levan Primary School 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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